Admissions

Halling Primary School has Planned Admission Numbers per year group. For further details, including how to apply for a place, use the following link: http://www.medway.gov.uk/schoolsandeducation/admissions.aspx
Open days, for parents considering admission to our Foundation Stage in September 2018, are held during the autumn. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have an open day on Wednesday 11th October 2017; one session at 9:45am and another at 6:15pm.
